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NOTICE TO SKIPPERS No 6/2024 

 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 - Water Law (consolidated text Dz.U. 
/Journal of Laws/ of 2023, item 1478 as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on 
inland navigation (consolidated text Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2022, item 1097) National Water 
Management Holding "Wody Polskie" Regional Water Management Board in Cracow, informs that 
whereas the Institute of Meteorology and Water Management - State Research Institute (IMGW-PIB) 
forecasts exceedances of warning level at water gauge in Zawichost, equivalent to reaching High 
Navigable Water on the Vistula River, from January 26, 2024 the navigable route for vessel traffic from 
the estuary of the San River (279+500 km of the Vistula River) to the estuary of the Sanna River (km 
295+200 of the Vistula River) will be closed.  

For more detailed information about navigational conditions, please contact River Basin Board in 
Sandomierz (tel. 12 62 84 242), available Monday to Friday, between 8 a.m. and 4 p.m. or the 
Operational Centre for Flood Protection in Cracow (tel. 12 62 84 330) or follow the announcements on: 
krakow.wody.gov.pl in the “Navigation updates” tab. 

 

p.o. Z-ca Dyrektora  

Katarzyna Szczepaniec  
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Copies to: 

1. Office of Inland Navigation in Wrocław Regional office in Cracow, ul. Ujastek 7, 31-752 Cracow  
e-mail sekretariatkrakow@wroc.uzs.gov.pl; urzad@wroc.uzs.gov.pl   

2. ZZ in Sandomierz - e-mail 
3. RPC - a/a 
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